
Economic Development Commission 

July 16, 2014, 6:00 p.m., Higher Education Center 

 

Minutes Approved: September 17, 2014 

 

EDC Member Attendees:  Richard Braam, Wynne Briscoe, Daniel Carney, Laura 

Clarke, Phil Dorsey, Tracy Harris, Phil Langley, Jamie Raley, Tom Sanders, Bill 

Scarafia, Tom Watts 

 

EDC Member Absentees: Carlos Bravo 

 

Staff: Robin Finnacom, Acting Director; Ron Sweeney, Business Development 

Specialist; Laura Boonchaisri, Coordinator, Business Development Division; Carolyn 

Laray, Manager, Tourism Division; Andrew Ponti, Sr. Administrative Coordinator, 

Tourism Division; Donna Sasscer, Manager, Agriculture and Seafood Division 

 

Guests: Daraius Irani, Ph.D. Executive Director, Regional Studies Institute, Towson 

University; C. Scott Dempwolf, Ph.D, Assistant Research Professor University of 

Maryland School of Architecture, Planning, and Preservation; Robin Parker Cox, 

Director, University of Maryland Institute for Governmental Service and Research  

 

Topics: 

1. Dr. Irani provided a presentation on the Impact of Sequestration and Reduced 

Federal Spending on the Future Economy of St. Mary’s County 

 

 

No actions were taken on the topics of discussion. 

 

Minutes taken by Robin Finnacom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


